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FILE: Underground Storage Tank Rules 

November 8, 2017 

Vonette J. Richter 
Code Revisor 
North Dakota Legislative Council 
State Capitol - Judicial Wing 
600 East Boulevard, 2nd Floor 
Bismarck, ND 58505-0360 

Dear Ms. Richter: 

Subject: NDAC Article 33-24, Underground Storage Tank Rules 

The Notice of Intent to Amend Administrative Rules and an electronic copy of the 
proposed rules are enclosed as required by N.D.C.C. § 28-32-10(1). 

Please reply with the receipt of this notice and the website where the notice will be 
published . 

Si".::'ely, ·~ 

L. David Gl~tt~Ch~r 
Environmental Health Section 
North Dakota Department of Health 
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ABBREVIATED NOTICE OF INTENT TO 
AMEND ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 

RELATING TO MANAGEMENT OF UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANKS 

TAKE NOTICE that the North Dakota Department of Health will hold a public 
hearing to address proposed changes to the N.D. Admin. Code Underground Storage 
Tank Rules, Article 33-24, Chapter 33-24-08 at 1 :15 p.m. CT on Wednesday, December 
6 , 2017, in the basement conference room at the Gold Seal Center, 918 East Divide 
Avenue, Bismarck, ND 58501-1947. 

A copy of the proposed rules may be obtained by writing the North Dakota 
Department of Health, Division of Waste Management, 918 East Divide Avenue, 
Bismarck, ND 58501-1947 or calling 701-328-5166. A copy of the proposed ru les 
and/or a regulatory analysis are posted at www.ndhealth.gov/wm. Written comments 
may be submitted to North Dakota Department of Health, 918 East Divide Avenue, 
Bismarck, ND 58501-1947 until December 18, 2017. 

If you plan to attend the public hearing and will need special facilities or 
assistance relating to a disability, please contact the Division of Waste Management at 
the above telephone number or address at least three (3) working days prior to the 
public hearing. 

E. Ness, Manager 
Underground Storage Tank Program 
Division of Waste Management 


